
 

 

Parliamentary Question – Agriculture: Seasonal workers 

Date: 06 September 2018 

Ref: 171412 

Asked by:  

Afzal Khan (Manchester, Gorton) 

 

Question:   

To ask the Secretary of State for the Home Department, what steps the 

Government is taking to protect the rights relating to (a) working and (b) living 

conditions of workers who come to the UK as part of the new seasonal workers 

scheme. 

Response:  

Full details of how the seasonal workers pilot will operate will be announced in due 

course. Ensuring the protection and wellbeing of participating migrant workers is of 

primary importance. We are working with the Gangmasters and Labour Abuse 

Authority to ensure that we get this right. 

 
 


